
Share your  
thoughts about  
the design options

July 13, 2016, 6 – 8 p.m.
Presentation: 6 – 6:30 p.m.
Open house: 6:30 – 8 p.m.

The workshop will be held at 
Shepherd of the Hills  
Lutheran Church  
24850 SE Issaquah-Fall City Road 
Issaquah, WA 98029

The City of Sammamish has 
developed design options for 
Phase I of the Issaquah-Fall City 
Road Improvements Project: 
242nd Avenue SE to Klahanie 
Drive SE. These options were 
developed based on traffic 
data and feedback from the 
community and City Council.   

City of Sammamish
Issaquah-Fall City Road Improvements Project
Phase I Design: 242nd Avenue SE to Klahanie Drive SE

Can’t come but want to participate?
Materials will be available online

Meeting materials will be available on 
the project website by Monday, July 11 
prior to the workshop. Review the design 
options and share your ideas using the 
online comment form.

Project website: 
https://www.sammamish.us/
departments/publicworks/projects/
IssFallCityRoadWidening.aspx  

If you have additional questions or 
comments about the project, contact:

Sam Park, Project Manager
Email: spark@sammamish.us 
Call: 425-295-0538

To request ADA accommodation, 
including materials in a format 
for the visually impaired, call  
425-295-0538. Persons with 
impaired hearing may call 
Washington Relay Service at 711. 
Persons with speech disability 
may call TTY at 877-833-6341.

Community Workshop


